
Dear Forestville Families, 
 
Safety is our main priority at Forestville Central School District.  We want to let you know about a 
situation at the high school.  About 45 minutes ago, a large group of what we believe to be honeybees 
arrived at tree near the HS main entrance.  In an abundance of caution, the area has been blocked off 
and traffic will be rerouted.  A beekeeper has been dispatched and will be on site as soon as possible.  In 
the meantime, we ask that you follow the adults on site as they direct traffic to a safer route.  Thanks.  
 


